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Weekly prayer requests from        
Central Plains Mennonite      

Conference 

Pray for the staff of Swan 
Lake Christian Camp 

(SD) and  Crooked Creek 
Christian Camp (IA) as they 

begin to prepare for the  
summer camping season.  

Patience    
is the capacity to   
accept or tolerate   
delay, trouble, or 

suffering     

without getting 
angry or upset . 

Richard & Shanna 
Steckly (Tues) 

Zach Spohn (Thurs) 

Stella Houk (Thurs) 

Valerie Spohn (Fri) 



What’s happening at Bellwood this week:  

Tuesday, March 5th - Elders Meeting - 6:00 pm 

Wednesday, March 6th - Grounded Guys - 7:00 - 8:30 pm 

Thursday, March 7th  - A.A. & Alanon - 7:30 pm 

 

March 3, 2024 
 

Prelude:  Peg Burkey   
 

Announcements &  

Call to Worship:  Lisa Compton 

 

Congregational Singing:  Worship Team 
 

Children’s Church: 
 

Prayer:  Tim Burkey 
 

Scripture:  Steve Fougeron 

   Galatians 5:16-25 
 

Message:  Steve Griffin 

   “Becoming Human” 
 

 

Doxology: 

Please drop your offering in the box at the back of the church. 

Baby Mira 
The spread of God’s Kingdom among 
all nations 

****Sunday Morning Schedule**** 
 

9:15 am - Adult & Jr./Sr. High Sunday School 

10:00 am - Worship in Person & on YouTube Stream 

Welcome to Bellwood Mennonite 
Church! Whether you are joining us    
on-site or online, we are so happy to 

have you worship with us today! 

Show the world a Jesus-looking God! 

Last Week:   Worship Attendance  78 / Online  10 
 

17th Week Budget Report 

Budget Giving Summary  Last Week           Fiscal YTD 
Contributions   $4,595    

 

Baby Mira  $2300  Kaleb Miller  $1025 

Hope Crisis Center $1000 

If you would like to donate to                
Baby Mira Urbach, please make your 

check payable to Bellwood with        
“Baby Mira” in the memo. 

Non-anxious God, 

fill me with your 

calmness. 


